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Statement from Minor League Baseball on the use of Animals in Promotions 

         
ST. PETERSBURG, Florida. — Minor League Baseball President & CEO Pat O’Conner today released the following statement 

regarding the use of animals in promotions by Minor League Baseball teams: 

 

“Minor League Baseball neither supports nor encourages the practice of using animal acts of any kind, especially animal acts for 

which the Humane Society has expressed serious concerns, to entertain our great fans. We encourage clubs to ensure that the 

promotions they host do not endanger the health or safety of any animal, but respect the rights of our teams to make decisions 

regarding their promotional events at the local level.” 

 

### 

 

 

About Minor League Baseball 

Minor League Baseball, headquartered in St. Petersburg, Florida, is the governing body for all professional baseball teams in the 

United States, Canada, and the Dominican Republic that are affiliated with Major League Baseball® clubs through their farm 

systems. Fans are coming out in unprecedented numbers to this one-of-a-kind experience that can only be found at Minor 

League Baseball ballparks. In 2015, Minor League Baseball attracted 42.5 million fans to its ballparks to see the future stars of 

the sport hone their skills. From the electricity in the stands to the excitement on the field, Minor League Baseball has provided 

affordable family-friendly entertainment to people of all ages since its founding in 1901. For more information, visit 

www.MiLB.com.  

 

Follow Minor League Baseball on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter.  


